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Weekly Update - 05/01/2017 

Key Progress Points 

 

 Radisson Paper Valley Hotel Work: The new chiller lines were installed underground and 

prepped to be connected into the system. Crews will coordinate with the Radisson maintenance 

department in the upcoming week to conduct a switchover of the systems to allow the old lines to 

be fully removed. Temporary walls were constructed inside the building to contain the construction 

areas and demolition work, beginning with the removal of finishes and doors. 

 

 Excavation/Tieback Anchors/Pipe Piles: Testing of the tiebacks has been completed, freeing 

up the crews to focus entirely on pipe pile installation. The excavation crews continued to dig for the 

grade beams and pile caps, as well as backfill areas already poured with concrete.   

 

 Concrete/Masonry: Work continued on the north wall with the crews pouring approximately 

halfway down the wall. Work also continued on pouring the various pile caps and grade beams 

throughout the rest of the project. Masonry started this week with the northeast elevator shaft. The 

crews mobilized their equipment earlier in the week and then began the actual construction in the 

later half of the week. They will work their way counterclockwise around the building following the 

concrete.   

 

 Conditions & Safety: The weather was rather insignificant this week besides a few days of 

rain mid-week. No major complications were caused by the rains, and no injuries occurred this 

week.     
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The platform pictured above is a lift used by the  
masons when erecting the elevator shafts.   

Progress Photographs 

The area inside the Radisson Paper Valley Hotel that 
is to receive construction work. The temporary wall 

can be seen at the end of the hallway.   

The new chiller lines being installed through the 
north wall of the Radisson Paper Valley Hotel. 

Extent of the rebar work in the north wall along  
Lawrence Street. 


